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April 27, 2013

Dear Viktor Sidorov:

We are delighted to inform that your paper has been accepted for �Bridges Across Culture,� the First International Conference on Arts and Humanities to be held in Perugia, Italy in June 27-30 2013.  At the moment, we are working diligently to place you in the appropriate session.  We also ask you to indicate if you would be interested in acting as moderator for one of our sessions.  Within the next few weeks, our conference website will be updated and you will be able to find information regarding hotels, how to get to Perugia, registration and payment information.  Our conference site is:  http://www.washjeff.edu/international-conference-arts-and-humanities .

Regular registration is open until May 1, 2013. 

Regular registration, includes various aperitivos, coffee breaks and conference gala ($200)


Late registration ($250) from May 2- June 5


We look forward to meeting you in Perugia and thank you again for your interest in the �Bridges� conference!

Your conference organizers,

H.J. Manzari

H.J. Manzari

